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OFFICE CLOSED 

Our office will be closed 
on Monday, September 

1st, in recognition of 
Labor Day.  

Have a safe and 
enjoyable holiday!  

Women in Telecom Fly-In 
In July, nearly 40 women leaders from NTCA member companies traveled 
to Washington, D.C., to participate in the Women in Telecom Fly-In.  
 
 
 Marcie Boerner, CEO & 
General Manager of Webster-
Calhoun was in attendance. 
The trip was a chance to 
advocate on behalf of rural 
broadband providers, to meet 
with leaders in Congress, from 
USDA, and the FCC, and to 
share ideas with peers from 
across the country. 
 

Online Directory 
Even though we may not print a 
physical phone book anymore, 
you still have a way of 
searching business and listed 
residential phone numbers 
online.  
 
Our online directory can be 
found on our website under the 
Billing Portal.  
 
Visit: 
https://ebill.wccta.com/EBPP/Di
rectory 
 
 

https://twitter.com/WebsterCalhoun
http://www.iowaonecall.com
https://ebill.wccta.com/EBPP/Directory
https://ebill.wccta.com/EBPP/Directory


 

    

Pictured Above: Taylor and Chad pose for a check donation to Gowrie Firemen Golf Tournament, 
Webster-Calhoun partnered with Lehigh Valley to sponsor inflatables at the Back-2-School Bash, 
and Mindy and her son, Tripp, drove through the Old Settler’s Day parade in Farnhamville.   

Free Previews for TV Subscribers  
We’re bringing TV subscribers several Free Previews to enjoy in the 
coming months!   

• NFL RedZone – Channel 394 – Sunday, September 7th 
• Outdoor Channel – Channel 70 – Month of October 
• Sportsman Channel – Channel 320 – Month of October 
• NFL RedZone – Channel 394 – Sunday, November 2nd 

 

Committed to our Local Communities  
Check out some pictures from recent parades, area events and community involvement!  

 

 

Back to School Internet Speeds  
The kids are back in school again! Which means having fast and reliable home internet 
and Wi-Fi is extremely important.  

Webster-Calhoun offers several internet packages at different price points to fit your 
budget and provide you with the best speed for your family. We also offer the option to 
rent a router from us versus purchasing your own. When you rent a router from 
WCCTA, we can assist with troubleshooting, connecting devices and more for only a 
small monthly fee of $9.95/month.  

Contact us today (515) 352-3151, to upgrade your home network! 


